
Dear Elena. 

We work every month to make our collaboration to continue.  We have got a lot of money, and we 

have made a plan for the project for 2013 – 2014. I sent you this plan this spring and then we got a 

list with students who want to be in the project. The list of students our students have, and we 

believe they send mails or letters to each other. This is our plan: 

1. Program suggestion. 

We plan that your stay start the 7 of september  to  the 14 september. 

During the stay, we will invite you to the faumous theatre “Eplene I Messehagen” . 

Thursday – arriving to Malm in the evening. We make a evening where we will be better 

friends. 

Friday – visit Malm school and Malm city. In the evening we arranging a information 

meeting. 

Saturday – the first part of the day the students stay with their host families. In the evening 

we will see the theatre “Eplene I Messehagen.” 

Sunday – we travel to Sela  - Kruven fjellheim  - where we shall stay together until thirsday 

afternoon. These days we will make typical norwegian food together, have different 

competitions and activities out in the nature. 

Wednesday it will be a visit perhaps to our major in the morning, and in the evening it will be 

a consert in our new big hall. We will cooperate with our culture school.  

Thursday you will start your long trip home. 

 

2. Participation. 

Our plan is that 8 students and 2 teachers can visit us. We hope you can pay for the bus from 

Olenegorsk to Kirkenes and the return and the visa. Is this possible? Other expensises the 

project pay for. Walfred call you regulary during the process. 

 

3. Preparatories during next winter and spring. 

January – make the list of students who will be our visitors, and send the passport numbers 

and names to Walfred. We ill send you the invitation, and order the tickets. 

March – visa applications must be inorder. 

May - everything must be in order, before you have your holiday. The last part of May we call 

and guarantee that everything is in order to welcome you in september. 

 

In 2014 we plan to visit you in the last part of April and the first part of May. But this visit will be 

planned during and after you stay in Malm.  

We hope you understand the contens. If not make a mail or call us. Send our best regards to all our 

friends in Olenegorsk. 

Then we want to tell about our private happenings this summer: 

 



                                                                          

      

This summer we had a wedding party for Rakel and Jan with 100 gests. That was the most beautiful 

day this year. The week after we went to holiday for 3 weeks. In august 4 grandchildren where here 

on holiday for 14 days. We went to 7 mountains during their stay. After that we have worked the 

whole time to restore our house. 

                                                                             

 

Modulf send you his best regards and see forward to meet you again. 

We are happy to cooperate with you and our friends in School number 4. 

 

The best regards from 

Heidi and Walfred. 

Malm  the 29 of October 2013. 

In December we have been married 

40 years, and then we shall 

celebrate with our children and 

grandchildren. We look forward to 

stay together a whole weekend. 

In June we had a summer party 

where these 3 girls invited 

their families, presented a 

show, sold cakes and coffee 

and had a lottery. They 

collected 1040 Norwegian kr. 

to the project.    


